

















Nursery Newsletter 2019 Summer 2





This half term.....

Our topic this half term is 'Why can't I have chocolate for breakfast?' We will be learning about how to stay healthy, including food choices, exercise and healthy living. We will be looking at a variety of foods and talking about how to take care of our bodies.

We plan to have lots of fun making different food, following recipes and looking at different ingredients.

As our Sports week is planned towards the end of this half term, there will also be a focus on exercise and keeping active.

Dates

- Monday 3rd June Back to school
- Tuesday 11th June Sponsored Wheels Event Miss Walker's Class and AM Nursery - 9:30am Miss Firman's Class PM Nursery - 1:30pm
- Tuesday 2nd July Summer Fair 3.30pm
- WC Mon 8th July Reports out to parents
- Mon 8 Fri 12th July Sports week children should wear sports clothes all week
- Tues 9th July Sponsored sports event am and pm, more information to follow. Parents welcome. Nursey will take part without sponsorship needed.
- Fri 12th July Sports Day, parents welcome AM Nursery 10:00am PM Nursery 1:30pm
- Thurs 18th July Nursery leaver's assembly
- Friday 19th July Break up for the summer holiday
- Tuesday 3rd September Back to school

Goodbye and Good Luck

Sadly, Miss Dunn will be leaving us at the end of the academic year to complete her teacher training. Miss Dunn is a fabulous Teaching Assistant in Nursery and she will be missed. We wish her lots of luck in her teaching career!

Sponsored Wheels

On Tuesday 11th June Nursery and Reception will complete a sponsored wheels event, raising money for resources across Foundation stage and Year 1. Children will be sponsored to complete as many laps as possible of a circuit on an item of their choice. This can be on a bicycle, a scooter, pushing a pushchair or pulling a wheeled toy. Roller-skates or 'heelies' are not advised.

Parents are welcome to come and watch the event. Please speak to a member of Nursery staff if you are available to support this event. If your child chooses to ride a bicycle or scooter, please ensure they bring a helmet if possible. Thank you.







Useful reminders

Tov

To avoid damage or loss, please ensure children leave their personal belongings such as toys and comforters at home.

Outdoor garden area

Our School Council have worked extremely hard and spent a significant amount of time improving the garden area outside of Nursery. Please ensure your children do not enter this area.